Caring for and restoring our Grade 1 listed church is a huge commitment
and HCCF and the PCC are in it for the long term. The sorts of repairs
and upgrading we want can only be achieved through major grants and
we expect to spend much of our time and energy working towards this.
Please help us if we call on you for your ideas and hopes for the future.

In the short term, our regular fund-raising events will continue...

We hope that our clock hands
will return soon from Cumbria
and be reattached all shiny
and ready to move round in a
timely fashion!

Meanwhile, our eagle-eyed
Maintenance Team will watch out
for new problems and address
these quickly, calling in
professional help when needed.

Left: The volunteer maintenance
team takes a coffee break in the
¥ churchyard. Why not join us?

For more information, pictures, and our activities, go to our website

www.harbertonccf.org.uk Reg. charity 1172549
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We invite you to light up our vi
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your own decorations!’
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Our new photographic cd’fe”nda‘ :
lovely views of our village. A
friends and family!

Our very ownii

Hungry Harberton

COOKBOOK

Jonathan Bean’s
cards are always
available in the
Church.
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SUPPORT HARBERTON & COOK UP A'STORM £1 -50
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harbertonccf@gmail’com®




